
 

**SPECIAL NOTICE** 

The Psychiatric Security Review Board hearings will resume as in person meetings 

effective July 2023.  A hybrid option may be considered on a case by case basis as 

approved by the Executive Director and with at least 48 hours’ notice.   

If you wish to request a hybrid hearing, you must submit a request in writing to 

the Vanessa Cardella, per the directions below:    

1. Email Vanessa.Cardella@ct.gov 

2. Include the date of the hearing, the reason for the virtual participation 

request, and the specific matter of interest  

3. Please provide as much notice as possible, please note that a request does 

not guarantee a virtual option.  Requests received with less than 48 hours’ 

notice will not be considered.   

 

Regards,  
 
Vanessa Cardella, LCSW 
Executive Director 

mailto:Vanessa.Cardella@ct.gov

